
 To rent Community Centre Hall : 
613-587-4559/613-587-4838 or email wdra@nrtco.net 

Ice bookings: arenas@whitewaterregion.ca;  
or call Township office M-F, 8:30 am - 4 pm , ask for Debbie 

 
For Newsletter inquiries: 

Email: wdranewsletter@nrtco.net or call 613-587-4438  
DEADLINE FOR NEWSLETTER ENTRIES IS THE 15TH OF THE MONTH 

www.westmeathtoday.ca 
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Upcoming 
Events 

Sept 3rd LABOUR DAY 

Sept 4th Students/Teachers  

  Back to School 

Sept 7th WDRA Boardwalk Bingo 

Sept 8th Fall Flower Show & Tea

  Beachburg Lion’s Hall

  2-4 p.m. $5.00  

  Beachburg  

  Horticultural Society 

Sept 8th Our Lady of Mount         

  Carmel Parish Fall      

  Supper - Parish Hall  

  Lapasse 2:30-6:00 pm 

Sept 15th Stonefence Theatre  

  Westmeath Hall               

  “I Come from the     

  Valley” 

Sept 17th WDRA sponsored 

  All Candidates Meeting

  Beachburg Heritage Hall 

Sept 29th Festival of Small Halls 

  Gordie MacKeeman & 

  His Rhythm Boys  

Andrew Brotton 

Broker 

613-633-8661 

andrew@thesignatureteam.net 

 

 

 

Plan, Build, Maintain… 

From decks to fences and everything in-between,  

we are your experts in home renovation! 

Phone: (613) 401-6592 

Email: steve@whitewatercontracting.ca 

 

A friendly reminder that all content and advertising 

submissions for the WDRA Newsletter must be      

received by the 15th of the month in order to      

guarantee inclusion the following month.                           

Submissions can be made via email                                      

at wdranewsletter@nrtco.net.                                     

For inquiries, please call Lynn at (613) 587-4438 or 

Heather at (613) 587-4394. 

 ADVERTISE  YOUR BUSINESS  WITH US 

ONLY $25.00/MONTH 

GET ONE MONTH FREE WHEN YOU  

COMMITT TO A FULL YEAR. 

FOR MORE INFORMATION OR TO ADVERTISE, 

PLEASE CONTACT LYNN OR HEATHER AT  

wdranewsletter@nrtco.net  WISHING ALL OUR      

STUDENTS , TEACHERS, 

PRINCIPALS, ALL             

EDUCATION WORKERS A GREAT 

START TO THEIR NEW SCHOOL YEAR 

AND SOME THEIR NEW SCHOOLS -

ALSO TO ALL OUR PARENTS -       

ALWAYS AN EXCITING TIME -THESE 

YEARS ARE THE BEST!! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

The WDRA was selected 

again this year to host the 

Ontario Festival of Small 

Halls at the Westmeath 

Recreation Centre. It will 

take place on Saturday, 

September 29th at 7:30 

pm.  We are so pleased to 

announce that we will be 

hosting Gordie 

MacKeeman & His 

Rhythm Boys.  

Check out                      

thefestivalofsmallhalls.com 

for more info on this great 

group.  Tickets will be  

available online as well as 

locally through our             

volunteer group.   

FOR HALL BOOKINGS 

Please call Marg Gervais -     

613-587-4838 

 

Sign and Sip Fundraiser  
for the WDRA  

Sunday October 28 
 2-5:30pm.  

Make Pinterest worthy signs with help from an 
experienced instructor.  
Signs are made with stencils so don’t worry - no 
artistic talent needed! 
You can choose from over 200 stencils.  
Cost is $55.00 and $15.00 per sign will go to-
wards WDRA programs and activities.  
 
To check out the stencil collection check out 
this website.  
outofthewoodsforestersfallswithheather.com 
Payments can be made in person to Shari 
Kosowan (613)585-3685, or by etransfer to 
Heather outofthewoodsheather@gmail.com 
Send her message before sending-etransfer. 

THANK YOU! 

The WDRA would like to extend a 
heartfelt thank you to Jan and 

Rick Johnson and Canadian Tire 
Pembroke for their generous    
donation of $500 toward this 

years Canada Day Fireworks that 
were enjoyed by many on July 1st. 


